
DU PAGE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL DISTRICT 13  
BOARD OF EDUCATION 

Bloomingdale, Illinois 
Regular Meeting      May 20, 2024 

 
FOR ACTION 
 
Subject:  Approval of Memorandum of Understanding Regarding Sick 

Leave 
 
At the last meeting of the Board of Education, I mentioned that the Bloomingdale 
Council of Teachers has asked for two (2) additional sick leave days for the 
2024-2025 school year.  Conditions within the Memorandum of Understanding 
also include language indicating no precendential effect going forward.  This was 
discussed between representatives from the Board and Union during their 
meeting together on Friday, May 3. 
 
The attached Memorandum of Understanding has been reviewed by the District’s 
attorney and addresses all concerns in the application of this benefit to the union 
membership.  The Bloomingdale Council of Teachers is prepared to approve the 
Memorandum of Understanding prior to the end of the current school year.   
 
I am recommending the Board approve the Memorandum of Understanding to 
Section 5.2 of the agreement with the Bloomingdale Council of Teachers.  
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
Recommendation:  The Board approve the Memorandum of Understanding to 
Section 5.2 of the agreement with the Bloomingdale Council of Teachers. 
 


